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On 24 June 2020, the Legislative Council established a Select Committee to inquire into the 
operations of TasWater with the following Terms of Reference: 
 

(1) The impact of compliance with regulated bodies;  

(2) operations in regard to the impact on business required to comply with Trade 
Waste regulations;  

(3) the opportunity for re-use water expansion for irrigation;  

(4) the management of sewage treatment including the disposal of the treated waste 
biosolids;  

(5) the effect of TasWater’s dividend policy on Local Government revenue;  

(6) the delivery and timeliness of water services to Tasmanian communities;  

(7) the effectiveness of business operations since the State Government became a 
shareholder in early 2019;  

(8) the impact of COVID-19 on business operations; and  

(9) any other matters incidental thereto 
 
 

Members of the Committee are: 

Hon Robert Armstrong MLC 
Hon Ivan Dean MLC 
Hon Sarah Lovell MLC (Deputy Chair) 
Hon Tania Rattray MLC (Chair) 

 
The Committee acknowledges that a number of other signficant inquiries are currently receiving 
submissions at this time.  The Committee has therefore decided it will delay advertising for 
submissions to the Inquiry until the beginning of August 2020.  The Committee will provide 
a  further media release with details including a closing date 
 
 
For	further	information—	Hon	Tania	Rattry	MLC,	Inquiry	Chair		‐	0427	523	412	
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